
 
 

  

MINUTES OF JOINT HEALTH & SAFETY COMMITTEE 
PROCÈS-VERBAL DU COMITÉ MIXTE D’HYGIÈNE ET DE SÉCURITÉ 

Name of employer / 
Nom de l’employeur 

St. Thomas University 
Workplace location / 
Lieu de travail 

Fredericton 

Phone number / 
Numéro de téléphone 

506-452-0630 
Date of last meeting / 
Date de la dernière 
réunion 

October 28, 2022 

Date of meeting / 
Date de la reunion 

November 28, 2022 
Name of secretary / 
Nom du (de la) secrétaire 

Ann Smith 

Co-Chairperson /Coprésident-e Ann Smith (Acting Employer Co-Chair) / Dave Dunbar (Employee Co-Chair) 









 
 

  





 
 

  

July 2022 



 
 

  

 Any health or safety concerns brought 
forward by employer or employees to 
committee members 

 - JHSC addressed Health and 
Safety concerns submitted by an 
employee regarding office 
environment issues that have 
been negatively impacting health 
and productivity; namely 
ventilation fan/blower and office 
temperature; as well as follow-up 
email from employee regarding a 
lack of response from committee.  

- These Health and Safety 
concerns were received in early 
November after the October 
meeting and circulated to 
members as an agenda item for 
the next meeting.  

- Facilities responded to the JHSC 
right away with a status report on 
what had already been done to 
address some of the issues 
raised. It was determined that the 
employee had not received a 
copy of this progress status 
report. 

- Dave provided context to his 
interaction with employee 
regarding the issues raised. 

- Philip is to follow up with the 
employee on work that has 
already been completed, and to 
discuss other options available for 
areas that were identified as still 
being issues – i.e. air 
blower/circulation. Facilities may 
be able to install plexiglass to 
redirect air flow. 
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166 Broadway Blvd., Suite 300, P.O. Box 7244 Grand Falls NB E3Z 2J9                               
Fax: 506 475-2568  

166, boulevard Broadway, pièce 300, case postale 7244, Grand-Sault, NB  E3Z 2J9 
N° de télécopieur : 506 475-2568 

Dieppe 

30 Englehart Street, Suite F Dieppe NB E1A 8H3                                                                         
Fax: 506 859-6911 

30, rue Englehart, pièce F, Dieppe, NB  E1A 8H3 
N° de télécopieur : 506 859-6911 

Grand Bay-Westfield 

P.O. Box 160 Saint John NB E2L 3X9                                                                                                                                    
Fax (Southwest Region):  506 738-4050 

Case postale 160, Saint John, NB  E2L 3X9 
N° de télécopieur (Région du Sud-ouest) : 506 738-4050 

 


